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Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
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Here is the link to penance services around the diocese 
The USCCB has updated the translation of the formula 
for absolution for the Sacrament of Confession/
Reconciliation. So, the next time you go to confession 
and receive Sacramental Absolution, you may notice a 
slight variation in the words the priest says. The changes 
affect the first part of the prayer he says, the actual 
words of absolution remain the same. 
 

Here is the full prayer:  
 

“God, the Father of mercies, 
through the death and resurrection of his Son 
has reconciled the world to himself 
and poured out Holy Spirit for the forgiveness  
of sins; 
through the ministry of the Church 
may God grant you pardon and peace. 
And I absolve you from your sins 
in the Name of the Father, and of the Son, and 
of the Holy Spirit.”  
(these words in bold are required for validity) 

 

I hope it never happens to you, especially here at Holy 
Family, but what should you do if the priest ever says 
the incorrect words/formula? This article gives a great 
answer. (click here)  
 

Staff Changes! 

Our Coordinator of Family Faith Formation, Chantelle 
Hudachek, has decided not to return next year.  While 
she's been with us only one year, she has impacted 
countless lives and has left an impact on our community. 
We are sad to see her go, and we pray for her and her 
family as they take the next steps on their journey of 
faith.  

Please pray for us as we begin our search for the new 
Coordinator of Family Faith Formation for our amazing 
parish.  
 

The Refugee Resettlement Program at Catholic Charities 
has many upcoming apartment set-ups for refugees and 
the warehouse is running low on some specific items.  
If you have any of the below items to donate, please  
consider doing so!  
 

You can drop off donations at the Center located at      
134 East Church Street (behind the Basilica of the        
Immaculate Conception) on Mondays from 10:00 am – 
2:00 pm, Tuesdays from 9:00 am - Noon, and Thursdays 
from 9:00 am -  Noon. Please do not drop off items to 
the Parish office. 
 

Needed items: 
Nightstands End tables White towels 
Lamps  Tea kettles Water glasses 
Rice cookers Board games Playing cards  
Irons  9 x 13 casserole dishes  
All types of chairs: living room chairs, desk chairs,  
Dining room chairs, Bedroom chairs. 

You can read more about the program CLICK HERE. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Fr. David’s Reflection 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Sunday brings us to the great event of the                        
Transfiguration. St Luke writes that “Jesus took Peter, 
James, and John his brother, and led them up a high 
mountain by themselves.”  As you know, I was recently 
on a silent retreat, and this is the verse that the retreat 
master began the retreat with. He focused on two words 
that I think are good for us to reflect on as we begin the 
2nd full week of Lent. “TOOK & LED” 
 

These 2 simple verbs help to keep, or put things in the 
proper perspective. We live in a very active culture, we 
often pride ourselves on how busy our schedules are, and 
we identify ourselves with the work that we do. This hy-
per-focus on activity can easily invade our prayer and 
spiritual life. Especially in Lent, we can get so wrapped 
up in the practices of penance and prayer that we begin to 
think that the more I do the holier that I become. Of 
course, we must respond to God; we are saved by grace, 
but we will be judged by our response: “faith without 
works is dead.” But these two verbs remind us that God 
takes the lead in our salvation. And the Lenten practices 
that we pick up are done to help us to respond to God’s 
invitation to return to Him with our whole hearts. Peter, 
James, and John didn’t go up the mountain on their own 
initiative, and they didn’t make their own way. They       
followed Jesus. As we continue in this Lenten season, 
may we learn to do the same. 
 
 

Things to do this Lent at Holy Family: 
 
• Join the Book Study with Scott Hahn, register in the 

Narthex or call the parish office. 
• Join us each Friday at 7:00 pm in the Church to pray 

the Stations of the Cross. Soup suppers have been 
cancelled. 

• The family/children’s outdoor Stations of the Cross is 
after the 9:00 am Mass on Saturday March 25th. 

• And on Friday, March 31st, the school students will 
be leading a special presentation of the Stations of the 
Cross in the School Gym, cheese pizza will be 
served. 

• Go to confession. 
 As per our custom, we will have extra times for 
 confession on Monday and Tuesday of Holy 
 Week, with additional confessors available. 

https://www.dosafl.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/DOSA_2023-Lent-Reconciliation-Parish-Calendar_Flyer_v3.pdf
https://www.oursundayvisitor.com/new-translation-tweaks-to-sacrament-of-penance-take-effect-this-lent/
https://www.oursundayvisitor.com/new-translation-tweaks-to-sacrament-of-penance-take-effect-this-lent/
https://www.oursundayvisitor.com/new-translation-tweaks-to-sacrament-of-penance-take-effect-this-lent/
https://www.oursundayvisitor.com/what-should-you-do-if-the-priest-messes-up-the-words-of-absolution/?fbclid=IwAR31b7y6nGbFH1Bp3vJT78aBwYxN_ZK_HYFUnJrQOO-EMX7NsIVIHgifKBQ
https://www.ccbjax.org/refugee-resettlement


Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  

 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know some-
one who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in need of 
God's help and would like our team to pray with you. 
Contact Joan Triglia for more info, joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,  
Morgan Holmes, Bridget Koehr, Caroline Huband 

Jenny Christian, Shannon Messink, Kay Gari,  

Lily Wier, Kourtney Kuhlman, Marilyn Vickers,  

Lauren Craig, Jessica Seymour 
 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
Blake Noelle, daughter of Ian and Carol Ann Schwartz 
 
Welcome New Parishioners,   
Millie Santiago, the Torres family, the Gonzalez family, 
Melissa Galmin, the Lako Cely family, Kathleen &      
Robert Guiliano 
 
 

For the Faithful Departed, especially, 
Diana Dietzel (daughter of parishioner, Bernie Dietzel)
[Funeral Mass Friday, March 24, 11:30 am] 
 

Frances DiFilippo (sister of parishioner, Nancy Shiffert) 
[Funeral Mass Tuesday, March 14th, Noon] 
 

Altar Flowers:  
 
 

This weekend’s altar flowers are in loving memory 
of Elvira Catacutan by Acela Baker   

 

If you would like donate $90 per arrangement in          

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Doreen Saracco 
Greg Bohnsack 
Rich Ruiz 
Kinsley Greene 
Sue Cassidy 

Eduardo Morales  
Don Moynahan  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, March 6 

7:00 am    †Trudy Harris 

9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Jennifer & Gilbert 

   D’Andria 
 

Tuesday, March 7 

7:00 am    Birthday blessings for Sandra Andreini 

9:00 am    †Weyland Younge 
 

Wednesday, March 8 

7:00 am    †John Yancigay 

9:00 am    †Jane Watson 

7:00 pm   †Lorraine Giordano 
 

Thursday, March 9 

7:00 am    †Alice Gartland 

9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Theresa & KC Pola 
 

Friday, March 10 

7:00 am    †Emilio Chi 

9:00 am   Healing intention for Barbara Haluska 
 

Saturday, March 11 

9:00 am   For the holy souls in purgatory 

4:00 pm   For the deceased members of the  

  Lapica-Sanchez families 
 

Sunday, March 12 

7:00 am    For those entrusted to the care of the pastor 
9:00 am    †Isa Farhud 
11:00 am  †Helen Jesachek 
5:00 pm    Special intention for Ellen Pepper 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Coordinator of Family Discipleship  | Chantelle Hudachek |chudachek@holyfamilyjax.com 

Coordinator of Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Coordinator of Youth Discipleship | Josie Delac | jdelac@holyfamilyjax.com 

Director of Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Matthew Moloney | mmoloney@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 



Activities and Announcements  
Adult Discipleship 
Join a community of young adults in their 20’s and 30’s 
weekly on Thursday evenings from 7:00 - 9:00 pm. We 
host Bible Studies, teachings, and discussions on various 
topics. In addition, every fourth Thursday we have a  
Holy Hour in the Church from 7:00 - 8:00 pm, followed 
by a social in the courtyard.  
 

Catholicism 101: Understanding the Core 
Tenets of the Catholic Faith 
Do you want to know more about your faith? Join us 
weekly on Tuesdays in the Parish Life Center Room 211 
from 6:45-8:15 pm.  
 

Upcoming sessions: 
3/7 – The Moral Life III  
3/14 – The Moral Life IV 
3/21 – No Session 
 

Becoming Catholic  
Are you interested in becoming Catholic or receiving the 
rest of your sacraments? Email Chris Mueller 
(cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com) for more information. 
 

Holy is His Name Scripture Study 
Join us this Lent and Easter season for a 12 week new 
video Bible study with Dr. Scott Hahn as we trace the 
meaning of holiness from its origins in Scripture to its 
appearance in our own lives today. Tuesdays, 9:45 - 
11:00 am in the Parish Life Center, Room 211,             
Thursdays, 7:00 - 8:15 pm virtually over Zoom.  

To RSVP and for more information, email Chris Mueller 
(cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com) for the Tuesday ses-
sions, or John Peterson (john.wm.peterson@gmail.com) 
for more information the virtual sessions. 

 

Youth Discipleship  
 
STEUBENVILLE REGISTRATION NOW OPEN: 
Registration for students is now open and will close May 
1st. Register at holyfamilyjax.com/youth-discipleship or 
contact aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com 
 
BE LOVE REVOLUTION: There will be no meetings 
this week. We look forward to seeing you at our next 
Beloved Night on March 14! 
 
 

FRATERNUS: All young men in 6th -12th grade and 
their fathers are welcome to join the men of our parish 
every Tuesday from 6:00 - 8:30 pm in the Parish Life 
Center for food, fellowship, and a discussion on the      
virtues!  

Contact Josie Delac jdelac@holyfamilyjax.com 
for more information. 

Family Faith Formation  

 

 

 

 

Our next Root At-Church Session is Wednesday, March 
22nd, 6:00-7:30 pm in the Parish Life Center. Please make 
sure to do Family Meeting 4 at home and either review or 
work through Parent Series 4 by March 22nd.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spiritual Gifts Training: 
For all newly confirmed and high school youth  

Are you ready for adventure? Do you hunger to grow in 
your relationship with the Holy Spirit? To be trained to 
activate the spiritual gifts in your life to bring Jesus to 
the world around you? To be equipped to both proclaim 
and demonstrate the love of God? Join us for Spiritual 
Gifts Training!  

SGT continues the following Wednesdays, 6:00- 7:30 pm 
in the Parish Life Center, Youth Room. March 22, March 
29, and April 19 .  

First Holy Communion Preparation:  
Next Prep Class: Wednesday, March 22nd, 6:00-7:30 pm 
in the Parish Life Center, Room 204.  

Wednesday, March 8th: Families join us for Family Faith 
Formation: Lent Night 

Wednesday, March 15th: No Sacramental Prep (Duval 
County Schools Spring Break) 

For more information or questions, please email         
Chantelle at chudachek@holyfamilyjax.com. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

Jesus is calling. Will YOU commit? Adorers are needed. 
Any one hour on Monday and Friday between  9:30 - 12 
Noon, and Wednesday, 9:30 am - 7:00 pm. Come...Be 
with Jesus...Hear Him. Questions or more information, 
please email Renee at rjkh188@gmail.com. 

mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:john.wm.peterson@gmail.com
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
http://holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:chudachek@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:rjkh188@gmail.com


Activities and Announcements  

Ushers for Mass are Needed 
 

If you are interested in serving as an Usher at Mass, we  
sure need you! Please call or text Lee Evans 904-571-6808 
for additional information. 
 

The Respect Life Ministry invites you to join     
Father Prabhu as he celebrates Mass on Thursday, March 
9th at 8:00 am at the Family for LIFE office located at 4131 
University Blvd (Bldg #3) followed by praying Stations of 
the Cross.   

Married Couples: 

Prepare for Easter in a special way this year.         

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will help you 
enjoy life with a new closeness to each other and 
God.  You don’t need it -  you deserve a Marriage  
Encounter Weekend!  Sign up today to attend an upcom-
ing Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on July 21-
23, 2023 in Jacksonville, FL, or November 3-5, 2023 in 
Titusville, FL. For more information visit our website 
at wwme.org or e-mail:   
Applications@FLCN-wwme.org, or  contact Walt & Viv 
Paskowski at waltviv.wwme@gmail.com  if you have any 
questions. 
 

Safe Environment 

The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of          
sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all  
allegations in a prompt, confidential, and thorough manner. 
To Report Abuse, call the police or the  Department of 
Children & Families at (800) 962‐2873; or call the Dioce-
san Victim Assistance Coordinator at (904) 208‐6979 or e-
mail inquiries@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a bishop, 
call (904) 276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  
 
 

Altar Servers 

A brief informational meeting will be held after the 
11:00 am Mass in the Parish Life Center on Sunday, 
March 12th for anyone who is interested in becoming an 
Altar Server. Please plan to attend this meeting and 
mark your calendars for the mandatory trainings that 
will be held on April 15, 22, and 30.  Children must 
have already received First Communion or be receiving 
First Communion this Spring in order to complete  
training.  For more information please contact Kerry 
Traveria at kerry.traveria@gmail.com 

 
Rosary-Makers Ministry 

Rosary Makers Ministry will meet on Monday, March 
13, at 6:30 pm, in Parish Life Center, Room 204.   

As our Lenten project, we ask those attending to please 
bring a donation of a non-perishable food item, or paper 
product or diapers, for the Mandarin Food Bank.   

All are welcome to join in our work of spreading devo-
tion to the Rosary.  We are happy to teach you the 
craft.  Questions? rosary@holyfamilyjax.com 

Praying the Rosary with your family is a great way to 
please God and keep the family strong in our faith. The 
Rosary Makers ministry provides complimentary             
handmade blessed Rosaries in the Narthex for                   
parishioners and visitors. Praying the rosary is a                 
wonderful spiritual practice, especially during Lent.   

 

Music Ministry   
 

 NOW IS THE PERFECT TIME to join one of our 
choirs as we prepare for Lent, Holy Week and              
Easter! We especially need sopranos and altos, but of 
course would love more men as well! Adult and        
Children's choirs offer opportunities to meet new peo-
ple and build friendships. Our Children's Choir is for all 
children both in the Parish and the School. The focus is 
to prepare for Sunday masses; children are not required 
to sing at School masses. Please  join us as we worship, 
pray, and make music for the glory of God!  
 

Singers, we have 3 Choirs: Adult Choir, Children's 
Choir and Men's Schola. Rehearsals for all 3 choirs are 
on Tuesdays, and more information is available on the             
website.  
 

Instrumentalists, if you play flute, violin, cello, viola,      
clarinet, and other similar instruments, we would love 
to have you join us at Mass!  
 

For Questions or more information, please 
email Kimberly at kconway@holyfamilyjax.com. 
 
Holy Family Gift Shop 
The Gift Shop is open after all Masses on the weekend. 
Come check out our new collection of books, including 
First Communion gifts, and much more.  

mailto:Applications@FLCN-wwme.org
mailto:waltviv.wwme@gmail.com
mailto:kerry.traveria@gmail.com
mailto:rosary@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:kconway@holyfamilyjax.com


General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

Food Donations Needed! Deermeadows Baptist Church food pantry is seeking donations of rice, pasta, pasta 
sauce, jelly, canned beef stew, canned soups, powdered milk, and cereal. (No glass jars please). Drop off items in the 
narthex under the table between the men’s restroom and the nursing mother’s room.   
 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             

pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Our next English retreat is on April 14-16, 2023. Our next Spanish retreat is on March 
24-26, 2023. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are confidential.  

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com













